
 

 

 

Friday, 28 June 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to let you know which class your child will be in for next academic year.  

As part of our transition the children will spend the morning meeting their new class teacher and 

spending time in their new classroom on Tuesday, 1 July.  

Some of our teachers have moved year groups and we also welcome some new teachers to our 

teaching team; please see below for a list of teachers allocated to classes:  

Current 

Class 

New Class Name and Teacher 

RS 1AW | Mrs Zaira Ali and Mrs Viv Woon 

RL 1J | Miss Ellie Jeyes 

1A  2A | Miss Katherine Anderson 

1ZA  2G | Mrs Kaci Gardner (Miss Kaci Stevens) 

2H  3J | Mr Joris van Wageningen 

2S  3B | Miss Alima Bibi 

3J  4R | Mr Louis Russell 

3B 4S | Ms Asifa Sharif 

4S 5B | Miss Rachel Byrne 

4B 5H | Ms Suzy Honey 

5R 6D | Mrs Dawn Hanwell 

5H 6M | Miss Mel Harper 

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Miss Ellie Jeyes and Miss Nicola Bray.  Miss Nicola Bray 

will be teaching in Reception alongside Mrs Rebecca Smith from September.  Miss Elspeth Brodie-

Browne will also be joining us and will be teaching across both Year 5 classes. 

Mrs Vicky Burton will continue to teach the Nursery and Mrs Helen Heeley the two-year-olds.   

Mrs Hazel Sanders will be leaving us at the end of this year to begin her retirement.  We wish her all 

the very best and thank her for all her hard work here at Elmhurst. 

Yours sincerely,  



 

 

 

 

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

 

 

 


